ASX Announcement Energy. &

04 September 2017

The Company Announcement Officer ASX Ltd
via electronic lodgement

CHANGE OF ADDRESS

Strike Energy Limited (ASX: STX) (“Strike” or the “Company”) advises the following address change.
As of Monday 4 September 2017, the company’s registered address has changed to:

1/31-35 George Street
Thebarton SA 5031

All other contact details remain unchanged.

Yours faithfully

Justin Ferravant
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